
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

12 June 2023 
 
 

 

 
The Great Fire of London Workshop 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our summer curriculum, KS1 are learning about the Great Fire of London. To enhance this learning, 
we have invited One Day Creative Limited to run a fun and exciting workshop. This history workshop uncovers 
the Great Fire of London timeline, key characters and how this disaster made 1666 a year to remember, forever. 
It will also include acting, fact finding and discussion around the events of 1666. Children will be given lots of 
opportunity to ask questions throughout this whole wonderful experience. 
 
One Day Creative will be visiting both Year 1 and Year 2 on Monday 10th July in school. To allow the visit to go 
ahead, a non-refundable voluntary contribution of £6.50 is required. 
 
Please note, if we receive insufficient funds then the visit may be cancelled. If the visit is cancelled by school 
then the contributions will be refunded. Visits are carefully costed but should there be any surpluses these will 
be dealt with as per the Charging and Remissions policy which is available on the school website. 
 
Please go to ‘Products’ on the My Child at School/Bromcom system where you can also grant permission for 
your child to attend. Please contact the school office for details of how to register if required. The payment 
item will be available from this afternoon. 
 
If you are in receipt of the following benefits: Universal credit, Income Support, Income Based Job Seekers 
Allowance, support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, Child Tax credit: provided that 
Working Tax Credit is also not received and the family’s income does not exceed £16,190 and you need support 
with payment for this visit please contact the school office for further details. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Humphreys & Mrs. Thorpe 
 


